
 

16th March  2023 
 
 
Dear Year 11 parents/carers 
 
 
Easter revision sessions 3rd - 5th April    
 
The Easter break is a vital time for students to revise and prepare for the exams that they 
have. It is essential that students work hard and come back after the break with as much 
knowledge as possible. We have organised a number of different revision / intervention 
sessions to take place during the break.  
 
Students will be invited to attend the sessions from there subject teachers, a timetable has 
been attached. We would really appreciate your support in ensuring that they attend at this 
critical point in their studies. It is a fantastic opportunity to consolidate their knowledge and 
understanding of specific topic areas or enable them to focus on areas that they need to 
develop further.  
 
There will be 2 sessions running each day, the morning session begins at 10.00am and 
finishes at 12.00pm. The afternoon session begins at 12.30 pm and ends at 2.30pm. There 
will be no catering available during the holidays, however, we will provide a grab and go 
lunch if your child is here for both sessions in a day.  
 
We will inform students and parents the subjects they have been invited next week. 
Students should enter through Main Reception and go straight to the subject room. 
Students are not required to wear academy uniform. Students must to be on time, 
unfortunately late arrivals cannot be admitted. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

RAskoolum  
 
R Askoolum 
Deputy Head 
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